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Docket 50-344
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Mr. R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator, Region V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Engelken:

The PGE letter dated September 26, 1979 forwarded to you the response to
IE Bulletin 79-19 " Packaging of Low-Level Radioactive Waste for Transpor-
tation and Burial". That letter described the training provided to Plant
personnel in DOT and NRC regulatory requirements, waste burial license
requirements and Plant procedures pertaining to packaging and shipment of
radioactive material.

A subsequent reorganization in the Plant Radiation Protection Section neces-
sitates a change in the training which will be performed. Specifically,
the following training vill be provided:

Staff positions responsible for developing and maintaining the
procedures used for radioactive material shipment and disposal will
receive annual reviews of the applicable sections of 10 CFR 20,
10 CFR 30, 10 CFR 71, 49 CFR, U.S. Ecology burial site license, and
applicable Plant procedures. In addition, these personnel will
review changes to the above documents that affect Plant procedures.

Chemistry and Radiation Protection Technicians and Utility Workers
who monitor or package radioactive materials for shipment will
receive initial training in applicable Plant procedures as well as
periodic reviews of changes to these Plant procedures.

These changes in the training program should ensure that personnel
directly responsible for packaging and shipment of radioactive material
will receive the necessary training.
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Please let me know if clarification is required regarding these new
training commitments.

Sincerely,

g7 .

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy
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